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Medical Reserve Corps Members Tier Levels 
 

LEVELS DEPLOYABLE LEVEL DESCRIPTION TRAINING 

Unassigned 

 

 

 

 

 

Non-deployable • Spontaneous or volunteers 
from other volunteer 
organizations  

• Volunteers would need to 
register with the MRC unit and 
meet Level 4 requirements to 
be deployable 

 

Tier Level 4 

 

 

Local surge 
response only 

• Registered with the MRC but 
have not completed MRC unit 
onboarding process or 
orientation  

• Can be deployable during a 
local emergency surge 
response, if they receive MRC 
Orientation and rapid 
deployment on-boarding 
requirements. 

• Fully Vetted (background 
check, up-to-date licensure, 
oath, liability insurance, and 
vaccination status, fit-test). 

 

 

 

Tier Level 3 Local 

Cross- jurisdictional 

Tier Level 4 Requirements 

Plus: 

• Has had some training and 
participation in unit activities 

• Annually attends at least 6 

-ICS 100 

MRC Orientation 

Recommended 

-MRC Core Competencies 
Learning Path  

https://training.fema.gov/is/courseoverview.aspx?code=IS-100.c&lang=en
https://www.train.org/main/course/1102421/details
https://www.train.org/main/course/1102421/details


monthly meetings -Volunteer Preparedness 

 

Tier Level 2 Local 

Cross- jurisdictional 

Tier Level 3 Requirements 

Plus: 

• Has had experience through 
trainings/exercises 

• Demonstrated participation 
in unit activities and non-
emergency events 

• Attends most monthly 
meetings 

Tier Level 3 Requirements 
Plus: 

-ICS 200 

-Stop the Bleed (Modules: 
pre-test, 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, post-
test) 

-CPR/First Aid/AED 

Recommended: 

-Volunteer Response 

-Psychological 1st Aid 

 

Tier Level 1 Local 

Cross- jurisdictional 

Tier Level 2 Requirements 

Plus: 

• Demonstrated experience in 
nonemergency activations, or 
emergency deployments  

• Capable of serving 
supervisory roles  

• Attends monthly meetings 

Tier Level 2 Requirements 

Plus: 

-ICS 700 

-ICS 800 

Recommended: 

-Volunteer Leadership 

-Community Resiliency 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.train.org/main/course/1096432/details
https://training.fema.gov/is/courseoverview.aspx?code=IS-200.c&lang=en
https://www.train.org/main/search?type=course&query=stop%20the%20bleed
https://www.train.org/main/course/1098501/details
https://www.train.org/main/course/1098469/details
https://www.train.org/main/course/1098499/details
https://www.train.org/main/course/1098520/details
https://www.train.org/main/course/1098523/details
https://www.train.org/main/course/1098525/details
https://www.train.org/main/course/1098529/details
https://www.train.org/main/course/1098529/details
https://www.train.org/main/course/1086868/details
https://www.train.org/main/course/1104263/details
https://training.fema.gov/is/courseoverview.aspx?code=IS-700.b&lang=en
https://training.fema.gov/is/courseoverview.aspx?code=IS-800.d&lang=en
https://www.train.org/main/course/1101321/details
https://www.train.org/main/course/1105775/details

